
 
 
 
 
 

 

August 16, 2013 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
 
RE: Installation of  WZCO, Chadbourn FM Directional Antenna  
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I, Alan D. Kirschner, am a qualified broadcast engineer known to the Federal 
Communications Commission for over 40 years having obtained a First Class 
Radiotelephone Operator License with Ship Radar Endorsement in 1971 (now General Class 
Radiotelephone Operator License with Ship Radar Endorsement, License number PG-2-
11836).   Since that time I have been involved in engineering numerous FM radio stations.  
 
On March 21 & 22, 2012 I personally observed the assembly and installation of  the Jampro 
JFVX 3/2/3(8)R DA FM antenna for WZCO, Chadbourn, NC.  Then on August 12 & 13, 
2013 I personally observed the assembly and installation of  the additional Jampro JFHD-
1/1 (1)-R horizontal bay.  I certify that the assembly and installation were done according to 
manufacturer’s instructions and performance should be as documented. 

 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Alan D. Kirschner 
President 
Kirschner Broadcast Services, L.L.C. 
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